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Brussels, 19 August 2016 

 
 
Dear Dr. Kılıçturgay, 
 
On behalf of the Medical Nutrition International Industry (MNI), we thank you very much for 
submitting your proposal for the 2016 MNI Grant.  
 
This year, we received a record number of submissions (23) from European and International 
countries, all of which were reviewed carefully by a panel of representatives from both MNI 
and ESPEN. We intend to soon post all submissions on the MNI website 
(www.medicalnutritionindustry.com). 
 
We are delighted to notify you that the review committee has selected your submission from 
the Society of Clinical Enteral and Parenteral Nutrition -Turkey (KEPAN) as the winner of 
the 2016 MNI Grant. 
 
The MNI Grant aims to reward €30,000 to ongoing or planned national initiatives for an 
Optimal Nutritional Care Approach. Education of medical students is an activity of high 
relevance to MNI’s goals for Better care through better nutrition.  The 2016 MNI Grant 
reviewers were impressed with the proposed initiative and the set of activities planned. There 
was strong agreement that it is an excellent submission which could serve as a model for other 
countries to adopt.  We are keen to help support this initiative, to remain informed of key 
developments, and to help promote best practice sharing of the strategic approach taken and 
success factors.   
 
Next, we graciously invite you to receive the award at the ESPEN-ENHA-MNI Joint Session 
at the 2016 ESPEN Congress in Copenhagen, themed Optimal Nutrition Care for All – 
Medical Nutrition Supports Cost-Effective Care. This session will take place on Monday, 
September 19th, from 11.15-12.15. During this session, we would like you to give a 5 minute 
presentation on your project (from 12.10-12.15).  Please confirm if you or another colleague 
will be available for the proposed activities (inform leacoulet@medicalnutritionindustry.com).  
  
Congratulations to you and your collaborators on this great achievement. We wish you all 
success as you work together to achieve your goals.  We look forward to seeing you in 
Copenhagen!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Flemming Morgan      Léa Coulet 
MNI President     MNI Executive Director 


